Business Appreciation Month is Coming!

Each year the City sets aside the month of November to recognize and thank

businesses for their contributions to the Westminster community!

Celebrate our Westminster businesses all month long. See the series of events we
have planned, here, along with a list of all of the Legacy businesses we are honoring
this year.

FREE Webinar: Thursday, October 27
Colorado Cottage Foods Act for Small Businesses

The Cottage Foods Act in Colorado allows specific food products to be sold directly to

consumers without licensing or inspections.

If you sell food products to consumers you may be wondering what the legalities
of the act are, and what the implications are for small businesses. Learn from
Samantha Peaslee, Attorney with Polaris Law Group, about the details of the Cottage
Foods Act.

Information and registration here.

Disclaimer: This webinar is for educational purposes only and does not qualify as a food safety
training course required by the Act.

New Sales Tax and Licensing System Coming

The City of Westminster Sales Tax & Licensing Division will be transitioning to a new
sales tax revenue and business licensing system, GENTAX, beginning November 7,
2022.

A postcard containing your new account number and a letter ID was sent out in
October -- this information will be needed to create your web logon.

If you did not receive this postcard, have questions, or need assistance setting up your
account, contact the Sales Tax Division via email at salestax@cityofwestminster.us or by
phone at (303) 658.2065.
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